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Warm greetings! 
It’s a great pleasure to inform you that, after the peer review process, your article, 
“On theory of approximation methods in the study of second harmonic 
generation of ultra short laser pulses in periodic crystals” has been accepted 
provisionally and considered for publication in AIP Conference Proceedings. Thank 
you for submitting your work to this journal. We hope you submit your articles in 
future. 

Sincerely, 
Conference Committee 
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